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Hello and Welcome to the initial issue of our monthly newsletter. 


Over the past year a group of Builders and Aviators lead by our illustrious President, Mike Schuler, 
researched, applied and formed the latest EAA Chapter in Canada. It has been a challenging year 
to start a chapter say the least! 


The EAA organization has been fabulous in leading us through the process. They have helped us 
with all the documentation, by-laws, financial, insurance and website development.


Today most of the organizational stuff is complete. We are hoping over the next few months we can 
start holding in person meetings at the Clubhouse. Also in the next few newsletters we’ll be 
introducing the Executive of the Chapter and their roles. 


Lots of ideas floating around about Guest Speakers and Presenters. Should be a fun year!


Stayed Tuned !!!

Monthly  Meeting - Thursday Jan 21


You’re invited to join us via Zoom to our monthly meeting. 


We have a special Guest, Serge Zinchenko, who will be giving a Presentation titled "My 
path to the Dark Side. From Certified Aviation to Experimental”.


Please contact Mike at mschuler@cbci.ca for the access code to join the meeting.

https://chapters.eaa.org/EAA1652
mailto:mschuler@cbci.ca


Great Opportunity to spend a few hours while in Lockdown.

Link to Learn More

https://eaa.org/eaa




Type to enter text

EAA Mourns Death of Gen. Chuck Yeager 




